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9th November 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Anti-Bullying Week – 13th – 17th November 2023 

 
Next week sees the school recognising Anti-Bullying Week which will be taking place in schools 
across the country. A week that has long been embedded in our school calendar, Anti-

Bullying Week provides us with an important opportunity to secure children’s awareness of 
what bullying looks like, in school and wider society, and learn about how this can best be 

noticed, responded to and managed.  
 

The theme for the week is ‘Make a noise about bullying’ which will also provide the theme for 
our assembly on Monday morning at 9.00am which will kick the week off for all children in Key 

Stages 1 and 2.  
 

As a way of celebrating everyone’s uniqueness and individuality we are planning, along with 

many other schools across the country, to celebrate Odd Socks Day on Monday 13th 

November as part of the week. Children are invited to wear odd socks for the day, or perhaps 
wear matching socks if they normally wear odd socks!  
 

Feel free to wear odd socks yourself to recognise the week, and speak to your child’s class 
teacher if you would like to know more about what is happening throughout Anti-Bullying Week  

in their classroom.  
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Scott Hampton 

Acting Head Teacher 
 


